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UTOPIA
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
2025 FISCAL YEAR BUDGET & 2024 AMENDED FISCAL YEAR BUDGET
The UTOPIA Board of Directors hereby gives notice that they will hold a public hearing to consider adoption of the 2025 Fiscal Year Budget for the purpose of hearing comments regarding the budget for the Budget year beginning July 1, 2024, a proposed fee increase to Internet Service Providers, the reasons for the proposed increase to the Internet Service Providers and an amendment of the 2024 Fiscal Year Budget beginning July 1, 2023 and ending June 30, 2024. The public hearing is scheduled for Monday, June 24, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. at the UTOPIA Offices located at 5858 South 900 East, Murray, Utah. Electronic participation is available. Contact cevans@utopiafiber.com for information at least 24 hours in advance of meeting. The tentative & amended budgets are available for public inspection Monday through Friday from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm at the UTOPIA Offices.
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